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WEST YORK AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT  

SETTLES EMPLOYMENT AGREEMENT 

 

 On Tuesday, June 18, 2013, the West York Area School District Board of Directors approved a 

three-year employment contract with Professional faculty (teachers, guidance counselors, etc.).  Their 

existing contract expired on June 30, 2012.   The Professional faculty’s contribution toward their health 

insurance was converted from a flat rate to a percentage, which allows the District to increase the 

employee’s contributions at the same rate District health insurance costs increases.  Professional faculty 

will contribute 8% of the District’s rate toward employee coverage and 9% toward all other coverage 

(e.g., parent & child or family coverage).  Professional faculty received no salary increase for the 

2012-2013 school year.  They will receive a 2.25% increase during the 2013-2014 school year and 2% 

for the 2014-2015 school year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact Dr. Emilie Lonardi, Superintendent. 
 

West York Area School District 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
June 18, 2013 
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